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MD19 2021-2022 4th Quarter Leader Dog Donation Report  
 
The following data was obtained from the Leader Dog for the Blind website (leaderdog.org) and 
represents the MD-19 donation from July 1,2021 through June ,2022.  The 4th quarter report 
shows yearly donations totaling $23,709.33. This is an increase of $3,856.07 since the 3rd 
quarter report. 
 
 

A-  $.      0.00 
B-  $3,400.00 
C-  $1,000.00 
D-  $1,950.00 
E-  $3,143.50 
F-  $5,776.00 
G-  $4,889.83 
H-  $3,550.00 
I-  $       0.00 
         $23,709.33 
 
 

 
Leader Dogs for the Blind received a $350,000.00 donation from the Gary Sinise Foundation in 
August.  The funds will be focused on providing guide dogs for veterans and first responders 
who are blind or visually impaired. 
 
This summer, three VDG from MD-19 attended the summer visits at the Leader Dog for the 
Blind Campus in Rochester Hills, MI. This was a wonderful opportunity for Beth James,19-B 
FVDG, Lisa Ikeda 19-C FVDG and Leslie Chasse 19-G FVDG to expand their knowledge of 
Leader Dog for the Blind.    
 
Leader Dog Chair/Trustee Quarterly update for the 4th Quarter 2021-2022 is also included. 
 
Please continue to make your generous club and personal donations to Leader Dogs for the 
Blind.  These donations change the lives of the blind and visually impaired.  Leader Dog clients 
receive a guide dog free of charge thanks to donations from Lions around the world. Please 
continue to give. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Carol Whitman, PDG 
Debbie Mansell, DG 19-G 


